
Kweitch and people in the adjoining districts of the provinces 
of Anhui, Kiangsu, and Shantung will find this their nearest 
medical centre.

According to a density map prepared by the China 
Continuation Committee, this district of Kweitch is the 
most densely populated part of the province, and the secre­
tary of the Committee on Survey responsible for that map, 
has told me that no part of China appears to have a denser 
population. A rough approximation leads us to believe 
that the population served by St. Paul’s hospital will not 
be less than that of the whole of Canada, though the area 
would not be more than that of the diocese of Huron.

The only hospital of any kind for such a population!
Should it then not be adequate in size, equipment and 

staff to efficiently perform this great work? It is a tremen­
dous need, an appalling responsibility, but a glorious oppor­
tunity, which will mean much to the work of our Church 
if wc can make full use of it, now that the field is entirely 
our own.

Copies of this leaflet, price III cents, can be had by 
applying to the Literature Department, Missionary Society 
Church of England, 131 Confederation Life Building, Toronto.

24


